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Upcoming 2018 APAOG Webinars  
 

Women's Sexual Health 
 
Speaker: Alyse Kelly-Jones, MD 
 
August 28, 2018 
5PM PT/ 7PM CT/ 8PM ET  
 
Register Today! 
 
APAOG members may view recorded webinars at 
anytime. Click here to view the webinar library*. 
 
*Must be logged in to view webinar library. 

 

AAPA Call for Presentations 
Submit today! Deadline is July 31!  
 
Have you thought about presenting at AAPA? Do you want to be 
recognized as an expert in the PA Community? The deadline for 
submission is quickly approaching!  
 
Share your knowledge and insight with fellow PA's and grow 
yourself professionally by presenting at AAPA 2019 in Denver!   
 
Complete the Call for Presentations applications by July 31, 
2018 to be considered for inclusion in the CME agenda of the 
AAPA 2019 Conference in Denver, Saturday, May 18-
Wednesday, May 22, 2019.  

 

Clinical Update  
 
HPV Testing Accuracy 
The results of a recent randomized clinical trial conclude that 
high risk HPV testing is more sensitive and accurate than 
cytology at detecting cervical dysplasia/precancerous cervical 
lesions. The study included women age 30-59, and the current 
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recommendations for cervical cancer screening for this age 
group are cytology plus HPV testing every 5 years or cytology 
alone every 3 years. It is important to note that the Hybrid 
Capture 2 HPV DNA test was utilized in the study. HPV DNA 
testing is currently FDA approved for primary screening for 
women starting at age 25. This new evidence should generate 
additional research and may results in a future changes to the 
cervical cancer screening guidelines. According to the article 
“further research is needed to understand long-term clinical 
outcomes as well as cost-effectiveness” and perhaps the role of 
HPV mRNA testing will be studied as well. The full article was 
published in JAMA and can be accessed here. 

 

APAOG's Newest Members  

Welcome to APAOG's newest members in July!  

Fellow  

•  Erin Gysbers 
•  Coleen Trimlett 

Fellow 3-Year  

• Brittania McDonald  
• Lauren Romberger 

 

 Student 

•  Brittany Jones  

 
 

APAOG Career Board - Job Openings 

 

Full-Time AP/NP Clinical Assistant Professor 
Hendersonville, NC  
 
Full-Time Physician Assistant, Women's Health 
DuPont Circle, Washington, D.C.  

Post an open position with APAOG today!  

Click here to submit your job posting today! Postings run 45 
days and are complimentary for APAOG members!  
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Upcoming Events  
 
Southern OB/GYN Seminar 
July 18-21, Asheville, NC 
Learn more  
 
AUGS Webinar: A Gynecologist's Role in Identifying and 
Responding to Human Trafficking 
August 15, 2018  
Learn more 
 
APAOG Webinar:  
Women's Sexual Health 
August 28, 2018  
Register here 
 
2018 ICS Annual Meeting 
August 28-31, Philadelphia, PA 
Learn more    
 
PFD Week 2018  
October 9-13, 2018, Chicago, IL 
Learn more 
 
Wisconsin Section, ACOG 2018 Annual Conference  
October 12-13, 2018, Sheboygan, WI 
Learn more 
 
 
View the updated APAOG calendar for 2018 events! Email 
APAOG to promote an event in your area today!  
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